
 
IOLA, KANSAS                   OFFICE OF THE ALLEN COUNTY CLERK               November 14, 2024 

 

The Allen County Board of Commissioners met in a special session at 1:00 p.m. with 

Commissioner David E. Lee, Commissioner Jerry Daniels and Shannon Patterson, Allen 

County Clerk. Chairman Symes was absent.  

 

Rick Aiello, county employee, Mitch Garner, Public Works Director, John Brocker, 

Commissioner Elect, Sarah Haney, Iola Register, was present to observe the meeting.  

  

Shannon Patterson led the group in the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Commissioner Daniels opened the Canvass of the November 5, 2024 General Election. 

Shannon Patterson, County Clerk, presented the provisional ballots. She explained the 

reasonings for such provisional ballots. There are 120 total. Of the 120 ballots, 41 were 

counted and 79 were not.  

 

Commissioners certified the results of the November 5, 2024 General Election.  

 

With no further business to come before the board, Commissioner Lee moved to adjourn, 

Commissioner Daniels seconded; motion passed 2-0-0.  Meeting was adjourned at 1:30 

p.m. until Tuesday, November 19, 2024 at 8:30 a.m. in the Assembly Room of the 

courthouse.   

 

_______absent_____________________                     _____________________________________ 

Bruce Symes, Chairperson             David E. Lee, Commissioner  

 

        

___________________________________  _____________________________________        

Shannon Patterson, County Clerk             Jerry Daniels, Commissioner  


